
Democratic Services Section
Chief Executive’s Department
Belfast City Council
City Hall
Belfast 
BT1 5GS

14th February, 2011

DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE – ITEM TO FOLLOW

Dear Councillor,

I enclose for your information a draft Council response to the Northern Ireland Affairs 
Committee’s inquiry into ‘Northern Ireland as an Enterprise Zone’. 

This is the appendix to item 20, which will be considered at the meeting of the 
Development Committee to be held in the Lavery Room (Room G05), City Hall on 
Tuesday, 15th February, 2011 at 4.30 p.m.

Yours faithfully

PETER McNANEY

Chief Executive

AGENDA:

20. Northern Ireland Affairs Committee Inquiry - 'Enterprise Zones'  (Pages 1 - 12)
(Draft Council Response)


